
 

In the next issue ~ Summer 2020 - What matters? 

It’s an understatement to say we are writing this in times of unchartered territory, where all 

we know has been swept aside. However, what we see to balance the uncertainty and fear is 

a spirit of great generosity and resourcefulness. People familiar with the people we love and 

support have been popping up from everywhere to share their talents and creativity as a way 

to promote wellbeing and resilience amongst our community –particularly for those with 

profound and multiple learning disabilities. Thank you! 

In light of this abundance, we invite you to step out even further and share these valuable 

insights, your ingenuity, those whacky or creative talents (many previously hidden or 

‘untapped’) through the pages of our PMLD LINK journal. 

Our Summer issue is another open, un-themed edition to allow all your contributions to 

demonstrate what matters, what works and perhaps even shines a spotlight on the 

unexpected and inspirational! Let’s lift our spirits as we celebrate the good things that have 

been happening even during such a difficult period in our global history. 

PMLD LINK’s volunteers are always ready to help – just get in touch. We look forward to 

articles, news items, stories, events … and whatever else we should know about and share. 

Over to YOU! 

Guest Editors, Summer 2020 Issue ~ Sue Thurman, Martin Goodwin and Annie Fergusson 

 

Please send all contributions by 5 June 2020 to any of the editors 

• annie.fergusson@outlook.com  

• sue@thurmancc.co.uk 

• imartin1978@icloud.com  

• or info@pmldlink.org.uk  

 

For more about writers’ guidelines or sharing photos: http://www.pmldlink.org.uk/get-

involved/ 
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